Dear Parents and Carers,

I am sure you will have just seen the address to the nation by the Prime Minister. The country is now going into a national lockdown and as a result all schools are closing from tomorrow to all children apart from those of key workers.

If you consider yourselves to be key workers, and require a place for your child in school, please let me know immediately, by Emailing me on head@overbury.worcs.sch.uk. The definition is set out here. In this circumstance we will still be open tomorrow to children of key workers, whilst closed to all other pupils. Please provide me with your child's name, their class and reason you require a place.

For all other children, I will communicate with you tomorrow on how remote education will be delivered. Teachers will need time tomorrow to get initial learning in place, so please bear with us. Remote education will be via Google Classrooms to which you have all been given a log in. If you have not logged in and do not remember your password for Google Classroom please let me know as soon as possible so we can reset it.

If you do not have remote access or a device to access remote learning, again please let me know ASAP as we will organise hard copy home learning packs.

I look forward to hearing from you. I will be in contact tomorrow with more information.

Kind regards

Emma Ross